
Last year, Quaker Life together with Woodbrooke 

launched a new resource: All Are Welcome. 

This is a day to explore how we have used this resource 

to engage with children and families in our meetings and 

outreach to families in our communities. 

This will be a creative, engaging and interactive day; a 

time to share stories, ideas, hopes and experiences. 

It is ideal for: 

 Anyone who came to one of the two launch events at 

the end of 2017 

 Anyone wanting to learn more about how to use the 

resource 

 Anyone wanting to explore how to build all-age 

community or to share their own stories 

To book a place, please go to: 

https://forms.quaker.org.uk/families/ 

https://forms.quaker.org.uk/families/

